## Dear Bragg School teachers,



The 3rd graders in the Environmental Club are asking you to participate in the Crayola ColorCycle Project!

We would like each Homeroom in Bragg to collect used, dried out markers of any brand to be recycled! Please fill up your manilla folders and send a marker count to Mrs. Bene and Mrs. Pennella by March 24, 2016. If you fill up your envelope before then and need to empty it, Mrs. Bene and Mrs. Pennella will have a marker drop-off box in their classrooms. The class with the largest, final number will win a Crayola prize for their classroom!

\*P.S.--Yes, you may bring in used markers from home!!!!

If you would like to read more about the project, visit: <a href="http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle.aspx">http://www.crayola.com/colorcycle.aspx</a>

Thank you for helping to save our environment.

From,
The 3rd Grade EC Students